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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF TEMPLETON MA 

 
The Baldwinville Elementary School Disposition Committee will hold a public hearing to hear 
comments, concerns and suggestions on the proposed Request for Proposals (RFP) for the 
disposition of the property, before taking final action on what it will recommend to the Board 
of Selectmen. The meeting will be held at: 
 

6:00 p.m. 

Thursday, January 31, 2019 

at 

Templeton Town Hall 

160 Patriots Road, Conference Room 

E Templeton MA 01438 

 

A draft of the Request for Proposals (RFP) can be viewed on the Town website or is available 
in the office of the Select Board at Town Hall during normal business hours. 
 
If you are unable to attend but wish to submit comments or questions, please do so such that 
they are received by the close of business on the day of the hearing, to Adam Lamontagne, 
Municipal Management Fellow, at P O Box 620, E Templeton MA 01438 or by email to 
alamontagne@templetonma.gov.  
 
Posted this 17th day of January, 2019 
 
Adam Lamontagne 
Municipal Management Fellow 
 
Posted: Gardner News 01/17/2019 
  Town Website and Bulletin Boards 
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